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Frederick P. Wells

Subject: FW: KJ Annexation Study

From: Sam Gerlach [mailto:looksharptattoo@optonline.net]
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2014 4:59 PM
To: tim@timmillerassociates.com
Subject: KJ Annexation Study

Kiryas Joel is not a good steward for the environment. My work takes me
through the village and I see garbage everywhere and wet lands filled with
trash. If their high density housing continues, it will destroy this
beautiful region.


